
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, 415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 
24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 

www.srcsbondprogram.org 

 

September 26, 2018 

San Pedro Elementary School Community Notice 
Construction at San 

Pedro Elementary 

School is underway! 

Since July, the 

contractor has 

installed new 

underground utilities 

and prepared the site 

for building 

foundations. Some 

trees and plants were 

removed to 

accommodate the 

new buildings with 

significant and 

beautiful new 

landscaping planned 

for the future. 
 

Construction of the new buildings begins this fall. Four new state-of-the-art Kindergarten, one PreK, 

and one Transitional Kindergarten classrooms with restrooms and dedicated play areas will be built. 

Next to the Kindergarten is a new Administration Building and new campus entrance. It will be much 

easier to find the main office and school entrance, designed to be attractive and safe for students, 

teachers, staff and parents.  

Tucked between the new Transitional Kindergarten building and the Kindergarten building is a new 

shade structure for shade in the heat and shelter when it rains. 

The Capital Facilities Team is preparing construction drawings for the modernization of Building A. 

Existing classrooms will be upgraded, and the offices will be updated for counseling and school 

services. The parking lot will also be expanded, thus easing the congestion into the main parking lot. 

This work commences next year. 

We hope you continue to be excited with the progress at San Pedro Elementary School! 

Here is our upcoming schedule: 

• Grading and utility installation to be completed this Fall 

• Foundations and above-grade construction on new buildings begin this Fall 

• Completion of new buildings, shade structure & Kindergarten play yards in late Spring of 2019 

• Administrative offices Kindergartens move to new buildings approximately Summer of 2019 
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